
Meath County Council 

Review of 30 km/h Special Speed Limits (Housing Estates) Bye-Laws 

for County Meath 
 

Meath County Council is currently reviewing and updating the 30 km/h Special Speed 

Limits (Housing Estates) Bye-Laws for County Meath. 

 

We wish to invite submissions and suggestions from the public and interested groups 

for additional housing estates to be considered for inclusion in the new updated bye-

law.  

For information, the current Speed Limit Bye-Laws can be viewed on the Council’s 

website www.meath.ie by using the following link: 

https://www.meath.ie/council/your-council/plans-reports-and-bye-laws/bye-

laws/speed-limit-bye-laws/speed-limit-bye-laws-affecting-housing-estates-in-meath 

 
 

Submissions or comments relating to the 30 km/h Special Speed Limits (Housing 

Estates) Bye-Laws review may be made in writing to the Transportation Department, 

Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, County Meath; or emailed to  

transport@meathcoco.ie to arrive not later than 5pm on Wednesday 31
st

 March 

2021, so as to facilitate the orderly and proper execution of the process. 
 

Submissions/Comments should be headed: “Special Speed Limits (Housing Estates) 

Bye-Laws” 
 

Respondents making submissions should note that Meath County Council is subject 

to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2014 and the Data Protection 

Act 2018. 
 

 


